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Viana, Alberto

From: tm <tmihaila@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2023 8:00 PM
To: Planning Commissioners
Subject: in support of proposed home at 25 Visitacion Ave

Dear Planning Commission members, 
I support the proposed project at 25 Visitacion and I am kindly asking that the planning commision 
approves it. The proposed project is an improvement over the existing building. 
Sincerely yours, 
Radu Mihaila 
88 Beatrice Rd, Brisbane, CA 94005, USA 
 


